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BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Caliente Resource Area

P.0. Box 237
Caliente, NV 89008

(702) 726-3141 December 22, 1982
/”—“—_‘\

Wild Horse Organized Assistance
Atten: Dawn Y. Lappin, Director
P.0. Box 555

Reno, NV 89505

Dear Ms. Lappin:

The Caliente Management Framework Plan Step III identified Little Mountain
for Wild Horse Herd Management Area designation. Preliminary field work
activities will begin witnhin the next few weeks. The draft Little Mountain
Wild Horse Herd Management Area Plan (WHMAP) should be completed within a
couple of months. Therefore, you will be receiving rore information at
that time.

Enclosed for your information is a map showing the location of proposed
Little Mountain WHMA.

Questions concerning field work and/or draft WHMAP for Little Mountain should
be directed to Phillip C. Seegmiller, Caliente Wild Horse and Burro Specialist.

Sincerely,

Darwin G. Andzrson
Area Manager

Enclosure







